
St. Luke Catholic School  
Called For More 

 

Parent Association Meeting Minutes 
November 22, 2021 

 

Attendance: Melissa Orr-Langner, Brenda Watmough, Meghan Ferguson, Cathy Hinger,  
                        Shelby Mistecki, Kyla Norris, Donna Hayden (Teacher), Fiona Nyuli, Shannon Blyth,  
                        Sharilynn Shakeshaft  
 
Meeting Start Time: 6:55 pm 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Melissa Orr-Langner 

• We have $10,156.75 in our account. 

• Payment will be coming out shortly for Growing Smiles. 
 
New Business 
 
Mixing Spoon – Meghan Ferguson  

• Thank you to everyone who purchased from Mixing Spoon. We were able to raise $728. The 
product has been delivered to me and is all sorted out and ready for pickup. Pickup details will 
be the same as Growing Smiles. 

 
Growing Smiles – Meghan Ferguson (on behalf of Heather Cherniak) 

• Thank you to everyone who made a purchase from Growing Smiles. We were able to raise $592. 

• Pickup will be happening at the school on Friday, November 26 from 3:15-4:00pm and Saturday, 
November 27th from 9:30-11:00am. Pickup will be at the outside doors to the cafeteria. A 
volunteer will meet you curbside to get your order to you. 

 
Hot Lunch – Shelby Mistecki 

• We are currently getting the first round of hot lunch set up in Munch-A-Lunch. We have the first 
session tentatively scheduled to start December 9th and run until the end of February. The 
restaurant locations we have are: 
- Nitza’s Pizza 
- Taco Time 
- Subway 
- Boston Pizza 
- Freshii 
- Purple Perogy 

• After we get through our first round, we will ask for feedback and will adjust as needed. 

• We would like to ask approval from the Parent Association to slightly inflate prices to use as a 
fundraiser. For example, using Subway, instead of a sandwich costing $4 we would make it $5. 
Since we are losing one of our main fundraisers (Christmas in the County) this year, we hope to 
be able to generate a bit of income from hot lunch. APPROVED 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 7:06 pm 

Next Meeting: Monday January 17th, 2022  


